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Act to Save Lives: What Law Enforcement Needs to
Know About CA AB392

On August 19, AB392 was signed into law. AB392 provides an update
to California’s legal standard for when force can be used, bringing it in
line with the Supreme Court standard already employed by most law
enforcement agencies and departments.

Unfortunately, there has been confusion as to what this legislation
means and how it will affect California's law enforcement. Dubbed
“The Act to Save Lives,” CA AB392 has been widely reported as
imposing a new, much more restrictive standard for police use of
deadly force. Yet close legal analysis of the legislation shows a much
more complex picture.

Join Lexipol co-founder and veteran California attorney Bruce Praet to
learn more about AB392 and how it does—and doesn’t—change the
standards governing police use of force in California.
You'll Learn:
¢ Key provisions of the new law and what they reveal about how
officer use of deadly force will be regarded by the courts
e How officers’ pre-force tactics will be taken into consideration
o What the new legislation says about officer encounters with
people with mental iliness and suicidal subjects

Follow the link below to watch the webinar!
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Presented by:

Bruce Praet

Partner, Ferguson, Praet &
Sherman

Co-founder, Lexipol

Stay informed and involved with all things PORAC and Law Enforcement.
Follow & Like us on Social Media for the most up to date content!
#WeArePORAC #AB392
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